
From: Updike, John
To: Ausberry, Andrea
Subject: RE: File No. 140033 - Referral
Date: Sunday, February 09, 2014 2:40:11 PM

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this item.  There is no negative impact on City real
 estate holdings as a result of the proposed legislation, thus we have no objections.
 
Feel free to contact me directly if you need any additional information or comment.
 
john
 
John Updike, LEED AP O+M
Director of Real Estate
City & County of San Francisco
25 Van Ness, Suite 400
San Francisco, CA  94102
Voice:  415-554-9860
E-Mail:  john.updike@sfgov.org
 

From: Ausberry, Andrea 
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 4:48 PM
To: Rahaim, John; Kelly, Jr, Harlan; Updike, John; Hui, Tom
Cc: Strawn, William; Jayin, Carolyn; Sanchez, Scott; Rodgers, AnMarie; Jones, Sarah; Pereira, Monica;
 Turrell, Nannie; Ellis, Juliet
Subject: File No. 140033 - Referral
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Attached is a referral for BOS File No. 140033, which is being sent to you for informational.  If you
 have any comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to me.
 
 

Thank you,
 
Andrea S. Ausberry
Assistant Clerk
Board of Supervisors
Office 415.554.4442
Follow Us! | Twitter
 

 
Complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form by clickingHERE
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